OFFICE OF THE
FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100
Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: Selectman@Wiltonct.org

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 26, 2010
7:30 PM, ROOM B

1. Call to Order

William F. Brennan
First Selectman

Susan A. Bruschi
Second Selectman

Richard F. Creeth
Harold E. Clark
Ted W. Hoffstatter
TOWN HALL

238 Danbury Road
Wilton, CT 06897

2. Budget Presentations by Human Resources and Administrative Services, Town

Clerk and Registrars
3. Discussion and action on Pension Plan Submission to IRS

4. Budget Presentation by Wilton Fire Department






